TOWNSHIP OF LUMBERTON
RESOLUTION 2016-034

RESOLUTION OF THE TOWNSHIP OF LUMBERTON CREATING A SUBCOMMITTEE
FOR THE NEW EMERGENCY SERVICES BUILDING PROJECT

WHEREAS, The Township Committee has solicited qualifications for the construction of a
new Emergency Services Building; and

WHEREAS, this facility shall be located on Municipal Drive and house the Fire Department,
Emergency Squad and Emergency Management; and

WHEREAS, it is beneficial for the Township Committee to create a subcommittee to work
on the review of qualifications and future proposals for the Emergency Services Building Project.

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, that the following members of the Township
Committee shall serve on the subcommittee:

e James A. Conway, Jr,
e Michael Mansdoerfer

CERTIFICATION

I, Brandon E. Umba, Deputy Municipal Clerk, hereby certify that the foregoing resolution
was duly adopted by the Township Committee at its Annual Reorganization Meeting held on the
5" day of January, 2016.

MBrandon E. Umba
Township Administrator/Deputy Municipal Clerk




